Jay Cease 14151 Nunda Ave. Horizon City, TX 79928

Date: April 5, 2023

Dear Jay,

Thank you for setting up the First Aid seminar on Saturday, April 1st.

The instructors, David, Matthew, and Dori, were professional, helpful, and accommodating. Please let them know we appreciate their service to the community and thank them for the training.

Again, thank you for making the arrangements for the training to take place. It is much appreciated.

Blessings,

Mark Zdawczyk

Mer Sdawgyh

Education Director

First Baptist Church of Horizon City

Jay Cease 14151 Nunda Ave. Horizon City, TX 79928

Date: April 5, 2023

Dear Jay,

Thank you for setting up the First Aid seminar on Saturday, April 1st.

The instructors, David, Matthew, and Dori, were professional, helpful, and accommodating. Please let them know we appreciate their service to the community and thank them for the training.

Again, thank you for making the arrangements for the training to take place. It is much appreciated.

Blessings,

Mark Zdawczyk

Mer Edangyh

Education Director

First Baptist Church of Horizon City